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6th January 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  

Year 7 Maths Intervention 
 
As you will be aware, during the previous term, your child has been in receipt of additional 
support in Maths working 1 to 1 with a 6th form tutor. I am delighted to say that we are able 
to continue these sessions further throughout this term. 
 
The aim of these sessions is to support your child in making progress to reach age-related 
expectations.  The students will attend once per week during Tuesday lunchtime, 1.20-
2.00pm.  They should bring a packed lunch with them on these days or get lunch at break 
time to eat in the session. The sessions will be overseen by an experienced teacher of 
Maths who will ensure students have the support and resources they need.  
 
These sessions will start again on Tuesday 10th January and students should go to I10 
to meet their tutor.  
 
If you have any questions related to this please email 
intervention@sandringham.herts.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Dominic Clarke 
Maths KS3 Co-ordinator 
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